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Board Meeting of January 10, 2011
New Business

• By-Law No. 1180, a by-law of
The Winnipeg School Division for
the purpose of permitting
religious instruction at John M.
King School, was read a third
time in short and passed.

Superintendent’s
Report No. 1-2011

• In accordance with Policy
AGAB – Recognition for Special
Accomplishment, authority was
given for:
- Twelve students from École
secondaire Kelvin High School to
receive funding in the amount of
$4,800 to support their
attendance in the Human Rights
and Holocaust Studies Program
to be held in Washington, D.C.
from May 1-4, 2011. Substitute
costs for two teachers of École
Secondaire Kelvin High for up to
two days each (total 4 days) was
approved.
- Approximately 52 students from
R.B. Russell High School, Gordon
Bell High School, Children of the
Earth High School, General
Wolfe School and Hugh John
Macdonald School to receive
funding in the amount of
$20,000 to support their
attendance in the Human Rights
and Holocaust Studies Program
to be held in Washington, D.C.
from May 1-4, 2011. Substitute

costs for up seven teachers for up
to two days each (total 14 days)
was approved.
- Twenty students from Cecil
Rhodes School will receive
funding in the amount of $7,500
to support their attendance in the
Human Rights and Holocaust
Studies Program to be held in
Washington, D.C. from May 1-4,
2011. Substitute costs for four
teachers of Cecil Rhodes School
for up to two days each (total 8
days) was approved.
- Ten students from Tec Voc High
School will receive funding in the
amount of $4,000 to support their
attendance in the Human Rights
and Holocaust Studies Program
to be held in Washington, D.C.
from May 1-4, 2011. Substitute
costs for one teacher of Tec Voc
High School for up to two days
(total 2 days) was approved.
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